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Ofsted 
Thank you for your support last week. We cannot disclose the details, but I can say the 
children were fantastic. The report will be published within three weeks. 
 
Football 
The girls’ football team played three games at DCBC yesterday.  Unfortunately we did not 
win one, but the team scored top marks for effort and team spirit!  
Next match - Wednesday 29th April. 
 
Year 6 SATs Monday 11th May 
The National Statutory Tests start Monday 11th May. As tests take place all week, please 
ensure children attend school every day. Breakfast Club is free for Year 6 children during 
SAT week. They are encouraged to attend. 
 
School Website 
If you haven’t done so already, please visit our school website. Enter the school name into 
Google and follow the link. The website is updated regularly with photographs and dates 
for your diary. 
 
Important Forms to Complete 
Next week you will receive a pack of forms to complete. I am sorry for the inconvenience, 
but it is the only way we can keep our records up to date. If you have any problems filling in 
the forms, please contact the school and we will help you. 
 
Pre-School – 2 year old provision 
I am very pleased to inform you, we are in the early stages of planning to provide 2 year old 
pre-school places. We are currently recruiting extra staff and in the summer holidays, new 
toileting and changing facilities are going to be built. We are aiming to have provision ready 
by April 2016.  
 
Dates for your Diary (Please check our school website too.) 
 

SATs  Tests start Monday 11th May 

Break up Friday 22nd May 

Back to School Monday 1st June 

 


